From: Sally Johnson

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: No to Trashing New Hampshire"s Beauty!
Date: Friday, December 22, 2017 12:54:06 PM

Sally Johnson
292 Streeter Pond Dr
Sugar Hill, NH 03586

December 22, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I have lived in New Hampshire for 34 years, and actually moved here because of its natural beauty.
Trees and mountains, rivers and wildlife, lakes and the stars at night are my passions. It makes me
physically ill to think of the ridiculous steel towers ravaging some of our state's most beautiful vistas.
The great majority of New Hampshire residents agree that there should be no Northern Pass. Listen to
us!

Sincerely,
Sally Johnson
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